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Sites Reservoir

Dear Sirs and/or Madams,  

In regards to the the Draft EIR/S concerning the proposed Sites Project: I strongly and urgently support a complete withdraw and
revision of the existing document to reflect accurate and comprehensive inclusion of the true environmental impact of the
proposed project to both the Sacramento River and the entire San Joaquin Delta.  

It is clear to any informed observer that these impacts will be significant and severely damaging. The DEIR/S MUST address and
properly reflect that potential damage in order to live up to the both the letter and the spirit of the law.  

Regards, 
Harold Sloane

Harold <hcsloane@earthlink.net>
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